
 

5 May 2014 
 
 

RE: KEY STAGE 2 BOOK FAIR 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are excited to be hosting a Book Fair on the ground floor of the Primary school 
from Thursday 8 May to Saturday 10 May.  Blue Fountain Books and Star Children’s 
Books will be selling a large variety of books for children from Early Years through to 
Key Stage 4. They are also bringing a selection of books for parents too! 
 
Your child will have an opportunity to visit the fair on Thursday and Friday, to browse 
and to buy books.  Should you wish to accompany your child to choose books please visit 
the fair before or after school so that classes are not disrupted. 
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If you are unable to attend the fair with your child then please hand money to your 
child’s class teacher in a sealed envelope, clearly marked with your child’s name so we 
are able to help them make suitable choices. Your child will be permitted to buy only 
books when visiting with their teacher. If they wish to buy other book related items such 
as puzzles or games then you will need to visit the fair with your child. 
 
We are excited about this great opportunity to be able to purchase a wide selection of 
high quality books. If you need further information please feel free to contact the school. 
 
Happy reading! 
 
Elizabeth Wood 
 
 
 
 


